Ottawa, Canada K1A 0A2

May 5, 2016

Mr. Paul LaBranche
President
Building Owners and Managers Association
of British Columbia
Suite 556
409 Granville Street
Vancouver, British Columbia
V6C 1T2

Dear Mr. LaBranche:

On behalf of the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of April 25 regarding the liquefied natural gas industry in British Columbia.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Building Owners and Managers Association of British Columbia, have been carefully reviewed. As this issue is of particular interest to the Honourable Catherine McKenna, Minister of Environment and Climate Change, and the Honourable James Carr, Minister of Natural Resources, I have taken the liberty of forwarding copies of your correspondence to them. I am certain that the Ministers will wish to give your views every consideration.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

P. Monteith

Executive Correspondence Officer